Bill Barrett Corporation

April 15, 2010

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801

Denver, Colorado 80203

Attn: Mr. Neslin

Re:  GGU Miller 13A-31-691 (Doc #400054256)
Miller 14A-31-691 (Doc #400049391)
Miller 14B-31-691 (Doc #400052505)
Miller 14C-31-691 (Dac #400054200)
Miller 14D-31-691 (Doc #400054240)
GGU Linkenhoker 23A-31-691 (Doc #400054193)

Dear Mr. Neslin:

Bill Barrett Corporation is requesting an exception, pursuant to Colorado Oil and Gas
Commission Rule 603a.(2), for the above captioned wells which fall within 150 to the adjacent
property owner.

This proposed multi-well site that facilitates the above referenced wells, is located on two private
surface owners. Surface Use Agreements have been signed by both surface owners.

Should you have any questions or require additional information in order to approve this
exception location, please do not hesitate to contact me at (303) 312-8168.

Sincerely,

Matt Barber

Permit Analyst

Bill Barrett Corp.
Direct: (303) 312-8168
Fax: (303) 291-0420

1099 18TH STREET
SUITE 2300
DENVER. CO 80202
P 303.293 9100
F 303.291 0420



